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North Shore Senior High School Choir Students Recognized at Board 
Meeting

Houston, Texas: At the March 7th Galena Park ISD (GPISD) Board of Trustees meeting, GPISD 
recognized North Shore Senior High School students Matthew Jasso, Devyn Santamaria, and 
Alexis Wright, for being named to represent Galena Park ISD as members of the Texas Music 
Educators’ Association All-State Choirs.

These North Shore Senior High School students participated in the All-State Choir Convention 
and Clinic and performed in the All-State Choir concerts in San Antonio, Texas on February 9 
-12, 2022. The All-State Choirs included over 500 students from choir programs across the State 
of Texas.

A certificate and medal were presented to each student on behalf of the Board of Trustees and 
Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools.
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Pictured: Dr. Joe Coleman, NSSHS principal; Mrs. Norma Hernandez, GPISD 
Board Trustee; NSSHS Choir Students;  Enrique Collazo, NSSHS Choir Director; 

and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools; 
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